
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We envision Asian American movements mobilized to take our place in 
God's redemptive mission, and 1) seeing they have a unique place in 

missions history and the future of missions, 2) that they are bridge-builders - 
representing both the empowered and the powerless of society, and 3) they 

are coming together, fully surrendered, actively engaged in God’s work. 

Jamie Daisy Lam 
763 Summerwood 
Ave. Diamond Bar, 

CA 91789 
Jamie.Lam@cru.org 

If you’d like to help 
support what God is doing 

please go to: 
https://give.cru.org/give/Vi

ew/0551103 
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Earlier this month, I had the privilege of meeting with the Cal Poly SLO Epic 
student leaders. As I looked around at these 40+ leaders planning and 
preparing for this school year, I was overcome with a sense of peace and 
anticipation. I saw their trust in the Lord as they would be leading without staff 
for the first time and I knew that they would do great! 
 
Edwin, a senior, wrote this, "This year God has challenged me to step up in a 
leadership role that I would have never imagined to be in. The year just 
started and God has already been showing me so many new things. I know 
that God is so gracious with his blessings and I am constantly reminded at 
how good God is to me. As a student trying to balance my own academic and 
professional career, I have to hold on to the promises that the Bible speaks 
of. To walk with the Lord, each day, whether that means in ministry with Epic 
or in the classroom with my non-Christian friends. There is an immense future 
with where the Lord wants me, however, I know that what he has planned for 
me is the best that I could ask for. My confidence is in the Lord and I know 
that he will use me, my team, and Epic SLO in whatever way he sees fit to 
grow his Kingdom. Please continue to pray for us as Epic SLO enters into 
new changes and challenges for this upcoming year!" 
	This last weekend I had the amazing opportunity to speak at the Pomona Valley Cru Fall 

Retreat. What a special weekend especially as Cal Poly Pomona Fall Retreat was MY 
FIRST Cru event 16 years ago. If someone would have told me that I would be standing 
here years later, I would have laughed, but God knew. I taught on the book of Ruth and it 
was such an encouraging time getting to read and study the Word of God with such 
amazing students. I am so thankful for how the Lord has used Cru staff and this ministry in 
my life as a college student and even now -- to be able to give back is my privilege! Thanks 
for praying!!!  
	

For those of you who have asked and  
have been journeying with me this last  
year... THE LORD HAS PROVIDED! I  
have officially become a homeowner!! I  
am trusting that He has answered these 
prayers knowing fully how this house will  
be used to build HIS KINGDOM. Please pray as those who 
enter and sit at the table will encounter a living, loving, 
gracious God. Look forward to sharing more in the future! 
THANK YOU THANK YOU for your prayers and please 
continue to pray as this has bought blessings but 
additional expenses. He has and will continue to provide!  
(NEW ADDRESS BELOW) 
	


